Letters

Hooray?? contd.

continued from page 5

people through this very difficult, emotional situation.

Above all, pray to God, the Creator of life, for His guidance and love, that He will help you make the right choice.

For all of those parents who gave birth to and raised mentally handicapped or seriously ill children. For all of the families waiting sometimes years, to be able to adopt a baby. May you have the courage to choose life.

Marylyn Turcotte.

Cochrane Celebrates 76th

Dear former Cochrane residents;

1985 is Cochrane's 75th birthday and plans are being made to involve everyone in the celebration. E.S.C.H.S. and the former Cochrane High School will be holding a Homecoming Reunion the weekend of May 17, 18, 19, 1985. Anyone and everyone

who attended these schools between the years of 1926 to 1985 are invited to join in on the fun.

For more information please write to: Home-coming, P.O. Box 2070, Cochrane, Ontario. POL 1CO.

We are depending on you!!!!!!

Scouts hold annual meeting

Scouting is alive and well along the north shore. That was the message given at the annual meeting of the Lake Superior District of Scouts Canada held in Marathon on November 18th. Incoming President Ernie Chiasson of Marathon explained that he and the executive were fortunate to have a strong network of volunteers helping Scouting flourish in Schreiber, Terrace Bay, Marathon, Manitouwadge and White River.

Besides Mr. Chiasson, the other officers are Vice-president Bob Hopper of Terrace Bay,

Secretary Edythe Cosgrove of Schreiber, Treasurer Don Pawlett of Terrace Bay, Badge Officer Howard Ambury of Manitouwadge and District Commissioner designate Gordon Moorey of Schreiber. The delegates also appointed Wilard Coburn of Manitouwadge and Carol Vien of Marathon as District Service Scouters along with Ernie Chiasson and Don Pawlett.

Scouting provides programs for almost 250 boys along the north shore under the leader-ship of over 70 adult volunteers.

Terrace Bay CWL

The regular monthly meeting of the Catholic Women's League was held on Monday, November 12.

The meeting was opened with a prayer and a Scripture Reading. A moment of silence was then observed for all those who had died in the two World Wars.

Lillian Belliveau reported that we now have a membership of 163.

Claire Roen, our Prolong with
Life representative
thanked all those who
sold and purchased Proprovides
Life memberships.

Claire also reported that a total of 77 boxes of clothing had been collected and sent to the Red Lake Missions.

We will be having our annual Christmas Celebration again this year. It will begin with a service in the church followed by a pot luck supper, mini penny auction and possibly some entertainment. For more information regarding date, time etc., please watch the Sunday Bulletin. Members will also be contacted by their

team captains.

Anna McKie and Diane Polesky, Bazaar Convenors, presented the final Bazaar report for 1984.

The Bazaar was a huge success once again, thanks to all those who worked at and attended this, our major fund raiser.

The winners of the prizes were: door prize, Martha Bruere of Marathon; Children's door prize, Jody Speer; Tea Draw, M. MoQuin; Cake Draw, J. Barry, Cake Draw, A. Tuck; Cabbage Patch Draw, Elsie Cook; and Joy Box and contents, D. McFarlane of Mdarat.

The meeting was closed with a prayer and adjourned. We were then pleased to have as our guest speaker, Mr. Don Leslie who spoke on Depression and Anxiety. discussed various causes and treatments of these serious problems. The presentation and the following question and answer session were in formative and completely enjoyed by all.

Guest Nite

Local women learned the importance of skin care and also some glamour tips on November 20 at the Mary Kay Guest Nite.

A film was shown to the large audience. The winner of the Door Prize was Linda Trichilo.

The high hostess for the month of October was Jackie Marshall.

The next Guest Nite will be in the Spring and will introduce new colours.

Toastess Kettles Recalled

Owners of Toastess electric kettles, model number 750, should check to make sure there is no water leakage from the bottom of the unit, according to Canadian Standards Association.

If any water leakage is evident, owners should immediately stop using the kettles. The manufacturer requests that the units be returned either to the retail out-

1 Gutter for

lets where they were purchased or to the following address for replacement: Toastess Inc., 815 Tecumseh St., Pointe Claire, Quebec, H9R 4B1.

CSA advises that as a result of a manufacturing defect, water can enter the base of the unit causing the electrical connections to corrode, creating a shock hazard.

Help your
Help your
Help your
Heart Fund



899 Record or Tape

Give a gift of

Kenny Rogers and Dolly Parton,

and Joy'. RCA recording label

Once Upon a Christmas, RCA label

Roger Whittaker, 'Tidings of Comfort

Liona Boyd, 'A Guitar for Christmas', CBS

Frank Mills, 'A Special Christmas'. Cap.

Boney M, 'Christmas Album', WEA label

Christmas music!

Customer satisfaction, we guarantee it at the Bay